3. CORRESPONDENCE
. 3.1 JOHN BRITTEN RESERVE CONCEPT PLAN

Thel| attached|petition has been received, signed by residents whose properties adjoin or are in
close proximity to John Britten Reserve.

3.2 CRAMNER SQUARE — PROPOSED 10 MINUTE PARKING RESTRICTION

Thee-mail has been received from Geoff Cain, Bursar, Cathedral Grammar School
outlining the schools support for the Cramner Square proposed 10 minute parking restriction
proposal.
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Please Note
Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


